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May 3rd 2012 
 
To: Chuck Hubert 
      Panel Manager – Gahcho Kue EIR 
      MVEIRB 
      5102 50th Avenue 
      Yellowknife, NT  
      X1A 2N7 
 
Re: Gahcho Kue Technical Sessions 
 
To Mr. Hubert, 
 
Please accept this letter in regards to the DeBeers Gahcho Kue Technical Sessions to be held in 
Yellowknife from May 22-25th.  
 
We request that verbatim transcripts of the sessions be utilized. These technical sessions are 
very important for Lutsel K’e to receive appropriate responses from DeBeers and it is necessary 
that there is verbatim documentation of the meetings to avoid conflicts down the road.  
 
Also, we request that an additional section be added to the agenda, one that discusses the use 
of traditional knowledge throughout the stages of the mine. Lutsel K’e has concerns over 
DeBeers lack of attention to our TK, and we would like to better understand how they plan to 
address these concerns.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mike Tollis 
Wildlife, Lands and Environment Manager 
Lutsel K’e Dene First Nation 
Lutsel K’e, NT 
X0E 1A0 
P: 867-370-3197 
F: 867-370-3143 
lkdfnlands@gmail.com 
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